n Message from the Dean PR &S

A warm welcome to the 8th issue of CPCE Connect!

In this issue, we are delighted to share with you the results of
a recent global survey on students’ experience by an
independent consulting firm, “i-graduate”. CPCE ranked first
among local participating institutions (UGC-funded and
self-financing) in terms of many attributes related to teaching
and learning as well as facilities.

We also wish to share with you a number of CPCE events
and initiatives - international conference on Aging and
Healthcare, Work-Integrated Education in Hospitality and
Tourism, and collaboration with overseas universities -
which took place in recent months.

CPCE has always regarded its people as the greatest asset.
This issue reports on a number of colleagues who have
served CPCE for 10 years or more. We also introduce to
you a number of books recently published by CPCE staff
members, colleagues who recently obtained their doctoral
degrees, as well as new colleagues who joined us recently,
including our new librarian.

| hope you will enjoy reading this issue of CPCE Connect.
If you have any comments or ideas, please send them to the
Editorial Board: connect@cpce-polyu.edu.hk.

Peter P. Yuen, PhD
Dean
College of Professional and Continuing Education
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